Sent: 17 January 2021 10:45
To: WitneyTClInfo <info@witney-tc.gov.uk>
Subject: Mc Donald restaurant.

Hi. My name is Andy Dix. | am concerned about traffic safety regarding the above.

Several times in the past two months | have had real difficulty getting to the tesco fuel area, this is
due to the queue for the drive through at mc Donald's.

The queue is all around the restaurant and all the way back up the entry road to tesco garage,
sometimes the queue is out on to the main road in both directions, traffic coming from the traffic

lights is usually queued into the crossroads of the traffic lights.

This is to me an accident waiting to happen, its also causing difficulties for drivers accessing the fuel
station and tesco shop. This is not a regular time issue it can be at anytime during the day.

Can you please look into this and get the highway agency or Wodc to do something before there is
an accident or a fatality. Surely even Vosa might get involved.

Thank you for your time.
Regards

Andy Dix.
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